2/11/10

ALABAMA ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COMMISSION
OF THE ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
MEETING OF THE
ALABAMA ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that the Alabama Environmental Management
Commission Meeting scheduled for February 12, 2010, at 11:00 a.m., in the Alabama
Room (Main Hearing Room) of the Alabama Department of Environmental
Management, 1400 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama, has been cancelled due
to expected inclement weather.

This notice is hereby given this February 11, 2010.

Anita L. Archie, Chair %1
Alabama Environmental Management Commission




